
WTPR BASKETBALL ADVISORY BOARD 

 10/26/2016 7:30 PM |Senior Center 

In Attendance 

Greg Fath, Maria Giangiulio, Marc Rossi, Frank Gerace, Jim Usilton,  Stephanie Chambers, George Eggers, Steve 

Clark 

Approval of Minutes 

The September minutes were made available to the attendees through email and paper copies.  Motion to accept 

minutes, Seconded (Greg/Maria) and Passed. 

Program Update 

Online Registrations are live. 

Current Numbers  

2016 1110     2015 1070     2014 1337     2013 1360 

 

Registrations will run until October 31st 

New Website 

Michael Rossi has rebuilt the website using GoDaddy.   

Dick’s Sponsorship 

Marc Rossi has filled out the required paperwork and has been approved for sponsorship.  Discussion centered on 

asking for a donation of all intramural t-shirts/jerseys (1200-1500) for the 2017-18 season 

Intramural League Update 

Boys – Frank has filled the positions for 7th grade and the Clinic position after the resignation of John Carroll 

Girls – Steve continues to fill positions 

The combining of leagues stays the same as last year. 

Clinic will be combined – boys and girls 

Drafts will occur in mid-November.  It was discussed that Steve Clark attend the draft to talk with LC’s about rules 

and certain calls the refs might make. 

Finances 

Booster Club account numbers were submitted by Greg Fath.   Three checks were written:  Goodridge Awards, 

Clipboards and Advisory Shirts. 
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Travel Boys and Girls 

Boys and Girls teams have been selected and are awaiting coaches’ approval by SAB.   

Jim Usilton has offered to coach the boys 7th grade team after the resignation of John Carroll, if a coach cannot be 

found. 

Jim Usilton is looking for extra t-shirts to use until Jersey’s come in 

Referees 

1st Clinic was held on Monday - 4 Candidates showed up, with 7 more who have shown interest.   

Next Clinic is on October 29th at CRMS at 10:30-12:30.  Candidates must be 16 by February. 

Schools/Gyms 

Maureen continues to work on gym schedules 

High School – Both 9/10 and 11/12 gyms got new bleachers will require the need for a longer cord.  Marc will email 

Kevin Murphy about cords and open gym schedule.  

Marc will also send out an updated Locker combo list 

Pictures 

Pictures will be held at Wedgewood School on January 21st and 22nd. 

 

Clipboards 

Clipboards have been purchased and Maria’s friend has donated her services to print the WT logo on each board.  

Motion was made by Greg to give Maria’s friend $175 ($1 per clipboard) and seconded by Stephanie.  All in favor. 

 

Next Meeting 

Wednesday, November 30, 2016 at Senior Center 

 

 


